
 

New EV Chargers Open for Municipal and Public Use 
 

April 29, 2025 

The new electric vehicle (EV) charging stations 
at the Municipality of the County of Kings 
Administration Building in Coldbrook are now 
available for municipal and public use.  

Four Level 2 and two Level 3 Flo EV charging 
stations were recently installed in the staff 
parking lot of the Administration Building at 181 
Coldbrook Village Park Drive. The Level 2 
charging stations have two plug-ins per charger.  

Charge time from empty to full ranges from 8 
hours for the Level 2s to 30 to 90 minutes for the Level 3s. The cost is $15 an hour for 50 kW of 
power on the L3 chargers. The price for L2 chargers is $1 an hour for the first four hours and $2 an 
hour after four hours.  

This project is supported by the Sustainable Communities Challenge Fund (SCCF), which is 
administered by the Nova Scotia Federation of Municipalities on behalf of the Province of Nova 
Scotia. The Municipality received SCCF funding for the installation of EV charging stations that will 
support the ongoing transition to a greener municipal fleet and reduce greenhouse gas emissions 
linked to municipal operations. 

The charging stations at the Administration Building are conveniently located near an entrance and 
exit for Highway 101. Residents of the Municipality can save at the gas pumps and help make a 
positive impact on the environment every day by switching to electric or hybrid vehicles. 

The online Flo Network map for EV drivers displays the locations of Flo EV charging stations in Nova 
Scotia. Learn more about the map at https://www.flo.com/en-ca/flo-network/. 
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